

## Republic of the Philippines DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION

Region VII, Central Visayas

## SCHOOLS DIVISION OF NEGROS ORIENTAL

www.depednegor.net

## **MEMORANDUM**

TO

Assistant Schools Division Superintendents

Chiefs, CID & SGOD

Division Education Program Supervisors

Public Schools District Supervisors/District In-Charge

Elementary and Secondary School Heads

SUBJECT

WORLD BLOOD DONOR DAY

DATE

June 13, 2018

1. Attached is a communication from LILAND ZOILA B. ESTACION, RN, M.D., Assistant Provincial Health Officer, Province of Negros Oriental, inviting participants to the bloodletting activity, spearheaded by the Provincial Health Office on June 14, 2018 (9:00 am-3:00 pm) at Gov. Perdices Memorial Coliseum, Dumaguete City.

- 2. For details, please see attached communication.
- 3. For the information and guidance of all concerned.

For the Schools Division Superintendent:

FAY C. LUAREZ Ed.D., Ph.D., TM Assistant Schools Division Superintendent

昌 (035) 422-3961



May 29, 2018

Wilfreda D. Bongalos, Ph.D., CESO V Schools Division Superntendent Division Of Negros Oriental

Ma'am:

Good day!

Every year, of June 14, countries around the world celebrate *World Blood Donor Day*. The event serves to thank voluntary, unpaid blood donors for their life-saving gifts of blood and to raise awareness of the need for regular blood donations to ensure the quality, safety, and availability of blood and blood products for patients in need.

To celebrate this meaningful event, the Province of Negros Oriental headed by Gov. Roel R. Degamo thru the Provincial Health Office in partnership with Department of Health-Regional Office VII and Philippine Red Cross-Negros Oriental Chapter is organizing a bloodletting activity with the theme "Be there for someone else. Give blood. Share life." The bloodletting activity will take place on June 14, 2018 (09:00 am-03:00 pm) at Gov. Mariano Perdices Memorial Coliseum, Dumaguete City.

As blood donation is a shared social responsibility, we would like you and your colleagues to take part in this celebration by taking an hour or two off from work so that you can donate blood. The short time that you will devote in donating blood will go a long way as the blood that will be collected will help save or extend someone else's life. May our endeavor send a positive message of solidarity as we act together to provide safe and quality blood to those who are in need.

We will be in contact with your office to follow-up on your participation in this activity. Should you have questions and clarifications, please feel free to contact Mrs. Evelyn Montibon, Provincial Blood Program Coordinator, PHO (0916-431-1565) or Mr. Junefred Icalina, Nurse Phlebotomist, PRC-Negros Oriental (0915-780-3781).

We thank you in advance for your altruism and support to the blood program. I am hoping that on June 14 YOU will Be there for Someone Else. YOU will Give Blood. YOU will Share Life.

Sincerely,

LILAND ZOILA B. ESTACION, RN, M.D.

Assistant Provincial Health Officer